Republic of the Philippines
Philippine State College of Aeronautics
Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF PREBID CONFERENCE

TO: Prospective Bidders/Providers
FROM: PhilSCA Bids and Awards Committee

SUBJECT: RE-SCHEDULING OF PREBID CONFERENCE FOR THE
PROCUREMENT OF DOCUMENT MANAGEMENT SOLUTION WITH
HARDWARE

DATE: 28 August 2024

Due to the government work cancellation in the NCR, the PhilSCA Bids and
Awards Committee would like to notify all prospective bidders and invited observers that
the Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Document Management Solution with
Hardware is rescheduled from 28 August 2024 to 30 August 2024 at 9:00 AM.

Original Schedule ' - New Schedule
Pre-Bid Conference Pre-Bid Conference
28-August 2024 | 30 August 2024
9:00 AM 9:00 AM
BAC Office BAC Office

The Pre-Bid Conference shall be held at the PhilSCA BAC Office, Building — A,
PhilSCA, Piccio Garden, Villamor, Pasay City which shall be open to prospective bidders

Please be guided. Thank you.
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Piccio Garden, Villamor, Pasay City



